
 

 

Monday 30th June 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we approach the end of the school year, I wanted to inform you of our staffing plan for the next academic year. We are making 
some changes to the teacher allocation as you will see below. 
 
After many years at All Saints, Mrs Morton has made the decision to step back from whole class teaching. She has been a committed 
and loyal member of the staff team for many years and we will miss her dedication and many contributions to school life. We will see 
Mrs Morton again as she will be on hand to cover classes when teachers are off sick or on training courses. In the meantime, we wish 
her well and hope she enjoys a relaxing summer. 
 
In Mrs Morton’s place, we have appointed a new teacher – Miss Quinn – who joins us from a Windsor school. She has already started 
working alongside Mr Green with lesson planning and getting to know more about the school. We look forward to welcoming Miss 
Quinn to the school officially in September.  
 
Staffing organisation for the 2025/2026 year will be as follows: 

 
Lovelace (Y3)  Mr Thomas assisted by Miss Cadle 
Shelley (Y3)  Mrs Engelbrecht assisted by Mrs Hallahan 
Lindgren (Y4)  Mrs Nowaczyk assisted by Mrs Azad 
Owens (Y4)  Mrs Tucker (Mon-Wed) and Mrs Frooms (Thurs – Fri) assisted by Mrs Nash    
                                             (Mrs Iftekhar will support across both Year 4 classes) 
Attenborough (Y5)  Miss Quinn assisted by Mrs Sandhu 
Aquino (Y5)  Mr Green assisted by Mrs Klinker 
Hawking (Y6)  Mr Parkin (Mon – Tues) and Mrs Malhotra (Wed – Fri) assisted by Miss Arif 
Hadid (Y6)   Mrs Hammett-Bregger (Mon – Wed) and Mr Mckrell (Thurs – Fri) assisted by Mrs Ahmed 
 
Mrs Sawle and Mrs Shaheen will continue to support across the school including teaching classes when the teachers have their 
planning time. 
 
I will continue to share my time between Burchetts Green Infant School and All Saints, with the majority of my time being spent at 
All Saints. Mr Mckrell continues as Deputy Headteacher and Mr Parkin as our SENDCO (Special Educational Needs Coordinator). 
Along with Miss Knight (School Business Manager), we are the school’s Senior Leadership Team. 
 
The two Mrs Deals, Mr Cameron, Miss Davison and Mrs Batten will all continue in their vital roles supporting the school to function 
efficiently. 

 
As previously reported in the newsletter, there will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher after school on 
Tuesday 1st July. This is an informal event which will take place in your child’s new classroom. A more formal ‘meet the teacher’ event 
will take place in the autumn term.  
 
Kind regards 

 
Rob Harris 
Executive Headteacher 


